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Dear Planning Inspectorate
Your ref: EN020022

RE: 01 March 2021 - Deadline 8 -Deadline for receipt by the ExA of: Comments on the
RIES (if required)

REPORT on the IMPLICATIONS for EUROPEAN SITES - Proposed AQUIND Interconnector - An
Examining Authority report prepared with the support of the Environmental Services Team.
Natural England has considered the Report on the Implications for European Sites and have no
further comments.

If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact.

Yours sincerely

Zara Ziauddin

Lead Marine Advisor
Solent Team

During the current coronavirus situation, Natural England staff are working remotely to provide our
services and support our customers and stakeholders. All offices and our Mail Hub are closed, so
please send any documents by email or contact us by phone or email to let us know how we can help
you. See the latest news on the coronavirus at http://www.gov.uk/coronavirus and Natural England’s

regularly updated operational update at https://www.gov.uk/government/news/operational-update-
covid-19.
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